
w e e k l y  g a t h e r i n g s
Wednesday:

Men's Bible Study (8:30AM)

BOBCATS (No meetings in July)

Worship Team Practice (6:30PM)

Adult Bible Study (6:30PM)
& Grace Youth (6:30PM) 

Sunday:

Worship Service (9:30AM)

Adult Small Group (11:00AM)

Elders: 

Greg Abbott 
Dennis Coe (Emeritus)
Roger Kester
Gary Ripperger 
Jon Roen (Emeritus)
Russ Sandquist

This Week’s Songs:

All Creatures of Our God and King

May the Peoples Praise You

The Cup Was Not Removed

We Will Feast in the House of Zion

Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me

h a p p e n i n g s
Grace Kids
All children, baby thru elementary,
can check in at the lobby before
service and head to their class
starting at 9:20. Children are
always welcome to join the main
service as well! 

New Here?
Welcome! If you are new to Grace,
please fill out a Connection Card.
We'd love to get to know you!
Thank you joining us this morning! 

Announcements & Events

Pastors:

Teaching Pastor–Keegan Crosby
keegan.gracechurch@gmail.com

Worship & Discipleship Pastor–Josh Broccolo
josh@graceindianola.org

Missionaries & Organizations 

Gary & Kate DeGraaf, Greater Europe Mission
The DeGraaf’s are currently working with a new church in Hem, France, as
well as with the kids club and other outreaches that minister in Hem.

Tom & JoAnn Doyle, Uncharted Teams & Chosen People
The Doyle’s are currently working in the Middle East and beyond with
Palestinian and Muslim groups as they come to know Christ.

Scott & Laura Carter, ReachGlobal (Training International Leaders)
Scott was recruited by ReachGlobal as an international leader trainer and
has already been part of several international training trips.

Alpha Women’s Center
Alpha Women’s Center is a Christian organization, that seeks to help
women who find themselves unexpectedly expecting. They offer practical,
material, emotional, and spiritual support, and long to make a difference in
the lives of women.

Online Connection Card:

Princess Tea Party
Ladies of Grace (all ages) are invited to join us for a Tea Party,
August 17 from 4:30-6PM! Wear your fanciest dress or princess
costume and enjoy. If you would like to 'host/decorate' a table
please contact Linnae Crosby. No RSVP needed!

Update Tom & JoAnn Doyle
There is a small amount of lingering, but contained cancer
present in Tom’s body. After much prayer, Tom & JoAnn have
decided NOT to undergo radiation or chemo at the time. Over
the past year, Tom has taken on healthy integrative protocols
and continues to feel great! Please pray that Tom’s rescan &
bloodwork on August 4th & 5th will bring forth good news!

Gary and Kate DeGraffe
Gary and Kate DeGraffe are here from France - swing by their
table in the foyer to talk with them and get to know there
mission a little better. 


